
Dear Families, 
We are so excited to welcome you to PSC’s Kids College! We have been providing high-quality summer camps to 
our local area for 35 years and this year is no exception. Our goal is to constantly improve services. Here are  
some changes to Kids College that will enhance you and your child’s experience: 
 

 We will continue to work with our wonderful teenage volunteers for Bright Future volunteer hours. 
 

 One of Pensacola State College’s missions is to increase cultural events and opportunities on campus. We 
are now offering art, music, culinary, dance, and language classes that will introduce a global perspective 
to the campers. In addition, campers will even be able to learn about animals from around the world, 
which is sure to be a popular class! 

 
 More STEAM courses that challenge students to learn with hands-on activities in a creative and integrated 

manner through science, technology, engineering, art and math curriculums that enhance students’ 
computing, communication and data analysis skills. STEAM courses also hone students’ problem-solving 
skills and innovation through challenging and creative ways.  
 

 More fieldtrips are planned to offer real-world experience in relation to the classroom content. Field trips 
are weather and staff dependent, and will be announced prior to the start of specific camps. 
 

 New this year—Black Rocket will be offering new courses for ages 12-14, Tennis & Pickleball classes, 
Aviation/Flight Camp, The Magic of Mathematics, The Art of Reading + Creative Writing. 
 

Don’t forget…PSC offers you added security for your child as officers patrol campus and monitor KIDS COLLEGE 
throughout the summer! 
 
From our entire teaching team, we thank you for your patience and thank you for joining us this year! We look 
forward to meeting you and your child(ren)! 
 
Dr. Amy Lynn Querét-Mitchell, Continuing Education 
Andrea Manley, Administrative Assistant 


